
 

***   TRANSPORTATION NOTICE   ***
 

 
Please be advised, due to safety concerns for the students, the 
full capacity of many of the buses, and the number of bus 
passes issued, it has been determined this has become an 
unsafe practice.  
 
The School Board has agreed that starting with the 2020/2021 
School year, ​we will no longer issue bus passes​.  In the case 
where no one will be at the assigned bus stop for your student, 
parents will need to have their student picked up at school. 
This is for the SAFETY of our students. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in helping us keep the children 
safe. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Transportation Department if 
you have questions. 
 
Mike Bosch 
Transportation Supervisor 
419-998-8034 

 
 
 

 


